Planning application comment was submitted on the03 April 2024 19:00 PM
The following is a comment on application P240422/F by Trudy Woolf
Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: | object due to loss of this area and view for fresh air, scenery and walking which i use on a daily
basis for my mental health and wellbeing.

| also fail to understand how they sre expecting to accommodate the additional vehicle traffic and also impact on
local schools that are already over subscribed. Lack of infrastructure, additional pollution and flooding rainwater
run off which will just push the issue further downstream.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Trudy

Last name: Woolf

Email: |
Postcode: Hr1 1ux

Address: 40 Hampton Dene Road, Hereford, HR1 1UX

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: Doctors surgery and school.

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning services/planning application search/details?
id=240422

Form reference: FS-Case-602463453





